
Thank you for supporting the Boys & Girls Club of Greenwich’s Building Great 
Futures Capital Campaign! We’re delighted to commemorate your generosity with 
a personalized brick on the new walkway leading to our entrance. Thank you for 
helping us build great futures for Greenwich youth.

To place your order on-line please visit: donate.brickmarkers.com/bgcc

Name: ___________________________________________

Address: _________________________________________

City: _______________________________ State: ________ 

Zip: _______________ Phone: ______________________

Email: ____________________________________________

MAIL FORM AND PAYMENT TO:
Emily Wakeling

Boys & Girls Club of Greenwich
4 Horseneck Lane

Greenwich, CT 06830

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:
Boys & Girls Club of Greenwich

$100 - Parents
3 lines of text, 20 characters per line (including spaces and punctuation)

6 lines of text, 20 characters per line (including spaces and punctuation)

$1,000

$200 - Alumni $500 - Community


